
Subject : Price increase 

September 6th, 2022 

Dear valued customer, 

Many industries including ours are experiencing upward pricing pressure. Over and above the raw 
material increase, we see an increase in transportation costs and the impact of the higher American 
exchange rate. 

Because of current market conditions, it is necessary to deliver a price increase on our accessory 
products such as hot chocolate, cappuccino, soluble, coffee whitener, cups, filter, etc. The price increases 
will be applicable for all orders starting October 6th, 2022.  

The increases will vary depending on the type of products. As always, our sales representatives are 
available and committed to work with your organization to minimize the impact of this coming increase. 

Best regards, 

Rémi Tremblay 

President 

Café Vittoria Distribution inc. 




